
Conference Abstract Submission Instructions 
 
A science conference abstract should introduce the topic that will be presented at the 
conference. The abstract should connect the research to questions of origins and 
biblical creation. It should discuss the research methods used and the results obtained. 
It should finish with conclusions about the significance of the research within a creation 
model. Sufficient description of the methodology should be provided so that readers can 
understand how the research was conducted, and sufficient detail of the results should 
be provided so readers can understand the basis for the conclusions. 
 
Each submitted abstract should contain a title and a list of all authors and their contact 
information. Abstracts should be about 250 words and not exceed 300 words. Each 
abstract should be sponsored by a voting member of the Creation Research Society. 
This sponsorship can either be as an author/co-author or as a non-author sponsor 
(which should be stated on the submitted abstract).  Each author is limited to no more 
than two presentations at the conference (but can be co-author of additional abstracts). 
 
The deadline for abstract submission has been extended to April 30. Submitted 
abstracts will then be reviewed for content, quality, and originality, as well as suitability 
to the conference. Authors will then be informed as to the status of their abstract. If the 
abstract is accepted, presentations at the conference should be delivered using 
PowerPoint or other digital visual aids, and the should comply with the time restrictions 
(including time allowance for Q/A).  
 
  
 


